
Understanding Avalanche Safety Preparedness – 5-Minute Survey for Motorized Users

We need your input! Eastern Oregon University is conducting a survey to better understand avalanche safety
preparedness among motorized backcountry users like you. Your feedback will help us learn more about who is
purchasing and practicing with avalanche rescue gear (beacon, probe, shovel) and participating in avalanche
education—and why some riders aren’t.  The survey is confidential and anonymous.  

Your feedback is invaluable in improving avalanche education and awareness. Please take a moment to share
your experience and help us make a difference.

https://eoustmhs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3L8QKAuZzcxJBLo

Thank you for your time and for being a part of this important effort!
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